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3rd July 2015 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO OSMINGTON BAY (PGL) 

Monday 20th June to Friday 24th June 2016 

Lion Class (September 2015) 

 

We are pleased to inform you that this trip will be going ahead in June 2016. We 

believe that the centre is excellent and provides children with enriching and 

stimulating activities to build on their classroom learning. 

 

As  mentioned in the feasibility letter the cost of this year’s visit to Juniper Hall will be 

£403.00.  This includes: 

 

 Accommodation 

 Food  

 Coach travel to and from the centre   

 All activities 

 

You will be able to pay for the trip in full/payment schedule online or at the school 

office from today.  Please note the 1st payment of £50.00 (deposit) is due on 10th 

July. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Michael Dillon 

Headteacher. 
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